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April 2016
Dear Friend in ministry~
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A New Era has begun in Rwanda… We have lived and served here in Rwanda for eight years now. During this time we have preached in churches, taught in seminars, and trained up disciples to catch the vision for reaching the 6 million children of Rwanda with the Good News of Jesus Christ.   At the end of March, we were able to see the “Children Ministry Department” of Rwanda become a reality! We now have written and approved Children’s Ministry Guidelines, a training facility, and a children ministry committee consisting of our National Director, Assistant Director, Secretary, and Treasurer. Throughout the country, we have a director for children’s ministry in each district region and each director has a working committee.  The Children Ministry Department now has a checking account together with the means of bringing in funds for the workings of children’s ministry throughout Rwanda. Only the Lord knew how all of this would come together eight years ago, and we stand in awe at His perfect timing!
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With all of this in place, we held our very first training seminar in our new facility! We brought together our National committee and all the district directors and their working committees from all over the country for a two-day seminar. We strategized together, prayed together, laughed and cried together, and praised the Lord for his provision for the children of Rwanda. Next we held a visual aid seminar with everyone. They worked together as a team to prepare visual aids that will be used in their districts to teach and evangelize children. It was so exciting to see the baby steps that each district is taking to win the lost for Jesus! It was also historic for us as we watched them working with their National Committee, dreaming of what can be and what will be with the Lord’s guidance. It was like seeing puzzle pieces fitting together perfectly and it gave us just a hint of what we read in 1 Corinthians 13:12, “Now we see but a poor reflection as in a mirror; then we shall see face to face. Now I know in part; then I shall know fully even as I am fully known.” 

Join with us in thanking the Lord for all that He was brought about so far in Rwanda and for His favor for the days ahead. God bless you and thank you for partnering with us!
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Patrick & Jeanne Collins, your missionaries to the children of Rwanda
To give online for Project 4616- Children’s Churches: http://s1.ag.org/project4616
To send support to the Patrick & Jeanne online: http://s1.ag.org/collins
Website: http://www.collinscall.Yolasite.com 

